
Sunday, June 3 

8:00 am  Worship Service with Communion 

9:15 am  Traditional Worship Service 

10:15 am  Coffee Fellowship (Social Room) 

10:45 am  Contemporary Style Worship Service 

12:30 pm Relevétions Rehearsal (Sanctuary) 

3:00 pm McCandless Saxophone Recital (Sanctuary) 

5:30 pm St. Paul’s Youth Fellowship (at the Simon home) 
 

Monday, June 4 

5:30 pm Prayer (Sanctuary) 
 

Tuesday, June 5 

12:30 pm Women of Purpose (Ed. Center 308) 

6:00 pm Troop 31 Adult Leader Meeting (Gym) 

7:00 pm Troop 31 Meeting (Gym) 

7:00 pm Student Homelessness Ministry Interest Meeting 

 (Social Room) 
 

Wednesday,  June 6 

1:30 pm Laos Group (Asbury Room) 

4:00 pm Structure Task Force Meeting (Wesley 202) 

5:30 pm Wednesday Prayer Gathering (Frank Chapel) 
 

Friday, June 8 

6:30 am  Accountable Disciples (Social Room) 
 

Saturday, June 9 

9:00 am Shoe Bank (Wesley 203) 

Everyone is invited to Coffee Fellowship in the Social Room following 9:15 am Worship 

The Weekly 

 

Wellspring Praise Team 

Sunday 9:00 am Wesley 204 

Tuesday 5:30 pm Sanctuary 

Wednesday 5:30 pm Sanctuary 

 

Chancel Choir 

No rehearsals during summer 

 

Carillon Handbell Choir  

Tuesday 6:00 pm Asbury Room 

 

Cherub Choir (grades K-2) 

Sunday 10:10 am Ed. Center 103 

 

Angelus Choir (grades 3-6) 

Sunday 10:10 am Ed. Center 3
rd

 floor 

Music Ministry at St. Paul’s 

Contact Russell Bloom at stpaulsmusicsce@gmail.com 

 

CHILDREN & YOUTH 
Last week of Sunday School until September 9 

 
Children’s Sunday School  

Ed. Center 1
st 

and 

2
nd

 floors 

Youth Sunday School 
Ed. Center          

3
rd 

floor 

9
:1

5
  

 9:30 am:  Coffee Fellowship in the Social Room 

 10:00 am: Worship service in the Sanctuary 

 11:15 am (June 17-July 15 only): Intergenerational Gathering 

For five weeks this summer, will meet in the Social Room after worship for an intergenerational 

opportunity to talk about the message of the day, and experience one of the spiritual disciplines. 

Childcare will be available for ages 5 and under. We will end at noon. 
 

Our regular worship schedule will resume on August 19. 



NOTES 
  

Free blood pressure screening 

today, 8:30 am-12 pm in the Office 
Parlor. All are welcome! 
 

Next Sunday, June 10, we invite 
you to join us for a farewell 

reception for Dave and Caitlin 
Fisher in the Social Room after 

worship (around 11:15 am) as we 

celebrate their ministry with us and 
bless them in their new adventure. 
 

Have you heard about St. Paul’s 
Hub but aren’t comfortable using 

the program? Come to one (or 
both!) of the trainings to be held in 

the Asbury Room: Tuesday, June 12 
at 7 pm or Thursday, June 14 at 10 

am. Come and learn how to update 

and see your personal information! 
RSVP to the church office (237-

2163; stpaulsc@stpaulsc.org). 
 

June 13, the church office will be 

closed from 9 am–2 pm for team 

building. Messages will be checked 

with emergency calls returned as 
soon as possible. 
 

 MEETING 
  

State High graduating senior, 
Shane McCandless, will perform 

an alto saxophone Senior Recital 

in the Sanctuary today at 4 pm. All 

are welcome and invited! Shane will 
study Jazz Performance this fall at 

the Frost School of Music, University 
of Miami, FL. 
 

Cheer on the St. Paul’s Saints 
softball team! Tomorrow evening, 

6:30 pm at Hess Fields. Want to join 
the team? Contact Dave 

(dfisher@stpaulsc.org). 
 

Come see Wellspring perform on 

June 17 at the South Hills School of 

Business and Technology 29th 

Annual Music Picnic Series. Picnic at 

5 pm, music 6-7:30 pm. Bring a 
picnic dinner, chairs or a blanket and 

come support our very own praise 
band!  
 

Relevétions Outreach 
Performances: Mark your calendars 

for 4 pm on June 22, at Sidney 

Friedman Park (Central PA Theatre 
and Dance Fest) and 2 pm on July 14 

(Arts Fest) in the St Paul's Sanctuary. 
Both performances are free and 

open to the public. We need your 
prayers, presence, and support! 
 

Caring for an aging parent or 
loved one? Join ACAP- Centre 

County at the next free educational 

session “Caregiving from a Distance” 
by Deb Soltis, Geriatric Care 

Manager on June 12 5:30-7 pm at 
Best Western Plus, 115 Premier 

Drive, State College. 
 

See the Community Bulletin Board 

in the McAllister Street Lobby for 
more opportunities to meet new 

people. 
 

  MAKING 
 

UMCOR "Flood" Bucket Assembly, 

June 10: All ages are invited to join 

the UMCOR cleaning bucket 
assembly on June 10, 11:30 am-12 

pm, in the Gym. Thank you, 
congregation, for your donations of 

over $1600, which will fill 48 

buckets for disaster relief this 
summer. Ace Hardware has 

generously donated the buckets. 
 

Ruth UMW Circle will meet for a 

salad lunch on Thursday, June 14, 
at 12 pm on the 3rd floor of the Ed. 

Center. All ladies are welcome. 
 

Deborah UMW Circle will be 

wrapping up until fall with our end-
of-the-year potluck picnic to be 

held Wednesday, June 20, 5:30 pm, 

at Sue Ake’s house. Spouses are 

also invited. 
 

Summer Musical Camp! Children, 

grades K-6, are invited to a week of 

music and creativity, July 9-13, 8:45
-11:45 am, with a Friday night 

performance. Grab a fishin' pole 
and learn about being a child of 

God in this year's musical, Down by 

the Creek Bank. Invite a friend or 
grandchild! Register on St. Paul's 

website or contact Joanna 
(joannacarlson@gmail.com). 
 

MOVING 
  

Scrip orders will be done only on 
the first Sunday of June, July, and 

August. There are order forms by 

the black box on the window sill by 
the parlor door. Place your order 

form and check in the box by 
11:00am on those Sundays. 

Questions? Call Judy Geschwindner 
(237-1743). 
 

All interested in helping to 
combat homelessness among 

Penn State Students are invited to 

gather Tuesday, June 5 at 7 pm in 
the Social Room with Pastor Becky 

McGee and others. This discussion 
time will involve brainstorming, 

evaluation, and discernment of 
whether or not this is the time for a 

new ministry. 
 

 

Congratulations to our 2018 

High School Graduates! 
 

State College Area High School 

Mollie Albert 

Liz Allgeier 

Nick Banerjee 

Morgan Lang 

Leah Maines 

Shane McCandless 

Stephanie Muller 

Johnathan Rowell 
 

Arlene Lissner High School 

Caelan Houk 



Help Needed for Summer 

Musical Camp (July 9-13): Adults 
and mature teens needed for 

shepherding children, craft help, 
and set construction. Volunteers 

working with children must obtain 
Safe Sanctuaries clearances (St. 

Paul's will assist). If God is calling 

you to this outreach, contact 
Joanna: joannacarlson@gmail.com. 
 

Relevétions needs your help 
writing spiritual encouragement 

notes for dancers, making costume 
alterations, photographing and 

videotaping performances, 
backstage and performance day 

help, and we need your prayers for 

our two summer outreach 
performances (June 22 and July 14). 

Please contact Heather Sustersic 
(hsustersic@gmail.com; 814-574-

5256). 
 

Relevétions is looking for some 

tailgating supplies to help create a 

temporary backstage area for our 
June 22 outdoor performance.  If 

you have a fold-out table, 
indoor/outdoor carpet, tarps or 

other tailgating essentials you 
would be willing to loan to us, 

please contact Heather Sustersic 

(hsustersic@gmail.com; 574-5256). 
 

Summer Food Service Program: 

Volunteers are needed to serve 
children meals Tuesdays and 

Thursdays, June 19-August 16, 
11:30 am-1:30 pm; in Abba Java 

Coffeehouse, St. Paul’s. For 
information and to sign up, visit 

www.stpaulsc.org.  
 

Donations are needed for the 

Summer Food Service Program. 

Drop off educational tabletop 
games, Frisbees, balls and books for 

children ages 0-18, in good 
condition. Drop off at the Calder 

Way stair tower until June 15.  
 

Love babies and new parents? An 

additional Sunday Nursery 
Caregiver is needed from 8:45 am- 

12:15 pm on Sundays throughout 

the year for our babies and toddlers! 
This paid position, BEGINS AUGUST 

19 and YOU make your schedule 
with the other Nursery caregiver. If 

you’re interested, contact Tori 
(tvonleer@stpaulsc.org). 

 

 CHILDREN’S 
MINISTRY 

Tori Von Leer, 237-2163 ext. 148 

tvonleer@stpaulsc.org 
  

VBS Registration with a t-shirt 

guaranteed has closed, but you 

can still sign up! We cannot 
guarantee your child will receive a 

VBS t-shirt, but we’ll try! Online 
registration can be found at 

www.stpaulsc.org/children. Get yours 

in today! 
 

Save some time on June 18! Pick 
up your child’s VBS registration 

materials EARLY! June 17, 8:45-10 

am in the St. Paul’s Gym. VBS 
volunteers are also encouraged to 

pick up their materials at that time if 
they weren’t at the May 29 meeting. 
  

All volunteers in children’s classes/

activities are required to have Safe 

Sanctuary clearances. Contact Tori 

for information. 
 

 YOUTH 

MINISTRY 
Dave Fisher, 237-2163 ext. 137 

dfisher@stpaulsc.org 
   

SPYF Sunday School meets at 9:15 

am on the 3rd floor of the Education 
Center. All in grades 6-12 are 

welcome. 
  

Last SPYF TONIGHT! Don’t miss our 

last meeting of the season at the 
Simon home 5:30-8 pm for dinner 

and a night of favorite games! See 

you there! 
   

Visit www.stpaulsc.org/SPYNFO 

for more info on all SPYF programs, 
retreats, and special events! 
 

CAMPUS 

MINISTRY 
Jen Gruendler, 238.6739 ext. 139 

jgruendler@stpaulsc.org 

www.wesleypsu.org 
 

Abba Java Hours 
Tuesday-Thursday 10 am-2 pm 

 

Sunday Student Lunch in Abba 
Java today, following the 10:45 am 

service. Next lunches June 24, July 
15 & August 12 following the 10 

am service. All students are 
welcome! 
 

Graduate Student Dinner & 
Fellowship: Second Tuesday of the 

month at 6:30 pm. All graduate 

students are welcome! 

Log in at: stpaulsc@ccbchurch.com 

Aren’t sure if you gave an 

offering for that special 

fundraiser last month? Check 

out your giving statement 

through the St. Paul’s Hub, 

anytime of the day or night! 



 

What’s Happening? email updates: This weekly 

email blast highlights a few of the many activities 

taking place at St. Paul’s. Please send your email 

address to Virginia at vflick@stpaulsc.org, if you 

would like to receive these email updates. 
 

Prayer Requests and Praises: Place a prayer/praise 

request card in the offering plate or contact  

Shannon McChesney-Brungart 

(smcchesneybrungart@icloud.com; 880-1959). 
 

Hospital Visitation: Due to privacy regulations, we 

must depend on our members to inform the church 

of the hospitalization of their family members or 

neighbors who desire spiritual care. Please fill out the 

Connect Card in your bulletin, or call the church 

office at 237-2163 with information. 
 

Visit the Library located in the Asbury Room on the 

3rd floor. Checkout/return books any time the church 

is open. 
 

Upper Room ($.80 reg. print; $1.25 large print) for 

May/June are available in the magazine racks outside 

Sanctuary entrances. 

Senior Pastor ……………….…………………. Greg Milinovich 

Associate Pastor …………………………….…… Becky McGee 

Director of the Wesley Foundation ……. Jen Gruendler  
 

8:00 am Traditional Worship with Communion 

9:15 am Traditional Worship 

10:45 am Contemporary Style Worship 
 

10:15 am (Social Room) 
 

Church Office:  

Monday-Friday 9 am-4 pm  
 

Custodian Scheduled: 

Sunday 7 am-3 pm 

Monday-Friday 9 am-10 pm 

Saturday 8 am-12:30 pm 
 

The church parking lot (corner of Locust Lane & 

Calder Way) is reserved for renters & staff Monday-

Friday, 7 am-5 pm. All others will be towed at the 

owner’s expense. Parking is available on the street or 

in a nearby parking facility. After 5 pm the parking lot 

is available to those attending church functions.  

9:15 am Betty Knouse (Calder) 

Ann Frick (College) 

10:45 am Virginia Loewen (Calder) 

Jack & Kathy Basiago (College) 

GREETERS 

9:15 am Louise Albert (Calder)  

Donna Long (College) 

10:45 am Cheri Harte (Calder) 

Phyllis Stuby (College) 

WELCOME TABLE  

8:00 am 34 

9:15 am 219 

10:45 am 93 

Total 346 

ATTENDANCE - May 27 

ARTICLE AND SLIDE SUBMISSION REQUIREMENTS 
 

The Weekly: Due Mondays at 4 pm. 50 word limit.  

Will run no longer than 3 weeks. 
 

The Messenger (monthly): Due the second 

Wednesday of each month at 12 pm. 200 word limit. 
 

Both publications appear on our church website. If you 

prefer to keep your address/phone number private, 

and a contact is necessary, you may refer people to 

the church office to get your contact information. 
 

Email articles to cfisher@stpaulsc.org 
 

Sunday Morning Slides: Due Wednesdays. Must be 

JPEG files (no PowerPoint). Indicate the order in 

which you want them to appear.  
 

Email slides to stpaulscmedia@gmail.com 

St. Paul’s United Methodist Church & Wesley Foundation 
250 E College Ave, State College, PA 16801 

814-237-2163 • stpauls@stpaulsc.org • www.stpaulsc.org • www.stpaulsc.ccbchurch.com  


